
 
From: Tom Abraham [mailto:Tom.Abraham@greateranglia.co.uk]  
Sent: 13 January 2017 14:47 

To: Bullock Alan 

Subject: RE: ESTA Boundary Changes - Response deadline is 13th January 2017 

 
Hi Alan,  
  
Now that we're getting the period data covering all TOCs metered and modelled data we don't have 
any concerns about the boundary changes to ESTA P. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Tom Abraham 
Environmental Systems Manager 
M: +44 (0)7825 022 655 
 
Abellio Greater Anglia 
Suite D, The Octagon 
Middleborough 
Colchester 
CO1 1TG 
www.abelliogreateranglia.co.uk 
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